
 
 
 
 
Monday, April 14, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• Today if the first day of “Duck Week” sponsored by honor society.  Find ducks around 
the school and turn them into the Career Center on the first floor of the A building 
for a prize.  Happy Spring! 

• Open studio is today after school inB-230. Come make some art! 

• Reminder that the next Honor Society meeting is tomorrow at 7am in the Little 
Theater. 

• Attention all Juniors and Sophomores:  Four of our seven ASB Officers were elected 
by the student body this past March. But we have three appointed ASB positions left, 
positions that DON'T require you to make a speech in front of the whole school—and 
applications are open NOW through THIS Friday, April 18th. Check your school 
email for the link, or scan a QR code on the various fliers around EHS and/or on 
thebeak news.  The positions of ASB Public Relations, ASB Recognition and 
Promotion Commissioner and ASB Activities Commissioner are now open. 

• Attention all BSU members. We will have a meeting tomorrow, April 15th at 2:15 PM 
in Mr. Ellis's room, A124. Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 

• Do you want to be more involved next year in activities and planning events for 
Everett High? Are you a junior or a sophomore and planning to be on campus three 
or more class periods next year? Well then we want YOU to APPLY NOW for 
Advanced Leadership class next year. Applications are open now through next Fri, 
4/25.  The link is in your school email and also on fliers around school.  Don't miss 
this chance to get more involved and make a difference at EHS. 

• Seniors, cap and gown distribution will be this Thursday, April 17 in the cafeteria 
during both lunches.  If you haven’t ordered yours already, you still have time.  Order 
yours today! If you need any financial support with ordering, please see Ms. Patty in 
the counseling office.  

• Celebrate words, with rhyme and cheer, 
Cuz, Poem in Your Pocket Day is nearly here! 
Read it at lunch—don’t miss the beat, 
This Wednesday, your poem, will earn you a treat!   
Mark your calendars to celebrate Poem in Your Pocket day with us this Wednesday 
in the library! 

Today in sports 

• Baseball vs Stanwood at Everett Memorial at 4:00 

• Girls tennis vs Stanwood at Clark Park at 3:30 

• Boys soccer at Snohomish at 6:00 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


